
Printed on: 04/12/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/11/2020  15:18:342020/4952/P COMMNT South Kentish 

Town 
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You will recall that the two massage parlours in Royal College Street have closed over the past decade. 

Pole dancing may need training but it is not an entertainment suitable for a residential area of our Victorian 

character (pun intended).

No extension should be allowed and the existing limitations enforced.
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